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School File Number: 20201222b
22" December 2020
Dear F.6 parents,

Arrangements of the Zoom Lessons and the Mock Exam

In response to the new announcement from the EDB that the school suspension will continue until
10" Jan. 2021, please note the following arrangements:

a.  F.6 lessons from 4" to 19" Jan. 2021 will continue to be conducted through Zoom. Students
please follow the attached Cycle Day Calendar to attend the Zoom Lessons accordingly.

b.  The Mock Exam originally scheduled for 21% Jan. to 5" Feb. 2021 will be conducted as
scheduled.

c. Ifthe EDB makes any further announcement on school suspension which does not allow the
school to conduct the F.6 Mock Exam. The school will inform parents and students any
updated arrangements of the Mock Exam.

Please instruct your son to attend lessons on time and pay attention to any new announcement made
through the SchoolApp or school website.

Regards,

IU Kwong Chi
Principal



